
 

 
 

 

 

Provider Alert 

Temporary Suspension of Pre-Authorizations for RRP 
Transitional Visits – Code T1023 

 
July 8, 2021 

 

Target Audience: RRP Providers 

 

Effective immediately, Optum Maryland and The Maryland Department of Health are 

temporarily suspending pre-authorizations for Residential Rehabilitation Transitional 

visits (code T1023, only) until further notice. 

Please note that claims submitted for transitional visits will be paid retroactively to July 

1, 2020, without an active authorization on file. 

If you have questions about the information in this alert, please contact customer 

services at 1-800-888-1965. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team 

 

Please visit our website at maryland.optum.com for provider resources, online training, 

and more information. 

 

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/october2020/RRP%20Transitional%20Visits%20%20Authorization%20Plan.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/october2020/RRP%20Transitional%20Visits%20%20Authorization%20Plan.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/

